
 

Wealden Business Group presents £4.500 cheque to 
Pilgrims Hospices 
 
The Wealden Business Group has presented a cheque for £4,500 to the 
Pilgrims Hospices. 

 
 

 

The donation, raised through a series of events during the year including a black 
tie dinner in February, was presented to Pauline Donkin from The Pilgrims’ Hospices 
at the Wednesday, 27 March WBG breakfast meeting. 
 
Pilgrims Hospices were chosen as the group’s charity-of-the-year in memory of 
late member Andy Wilson. 
 
 
Picture shows Pauline Donkin receiving the cheque from WBG members  
David Meredith (centre) and Malcolm Elsmore.


